05RZ061

I Mickey Snook living at 201 Patton do NOT want rezoning of 222 Doolittle Street from
“Low Density Residential to Medium Density Residential”. Reason is that we now have
too many multi-housing units with-in the Mahoney Addition area.

Any further questions please contact me at 721-1996.

Reference: Larry Nelson — 05RZ061.
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Proposed rezoning from Low Density Residential to Medium Density Residential of 222
Doolittle St. File number: 05SRZ061 — applicant: Larry Nelson.

Representing the Mahoney Addition Neighborhood Watch I have polled our members
and we ask you to deny this request.

We have too many rentals with absent landlords in our neighborhood now. We wish to
have only single family owned in the future.

Our biggest problems in our neighborhood are Code Enforcement and Police calls to the
Absentee landlord rentals.

We would like to see the building on 222 Doolittle torn down because of Public Safety of
homeless and unsupervised kids. We also know it was used for drug trafficing and Gang
activities.

Most neighbors will not respond to the notices because they don’t think it will make any

difference to the City.
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